Taylor University

Pillars at Taylor University

TUFW Alumni Publications

Publications for TUFW and Predecessors

7-2-1919

The Fellowship Circle Bulletin: July 1919

Fort Wayne Bible Training School

Follow this and additional works at: https://pillars.taylor.edu/tufw-alumni-publications



Part of the Higher Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Fort Wayne Bible Training School, "The Fellowship Circle Bulletin: July 1919" (1919). TUFW Alumni Publications. 391.

https://pillars.taylor.edu/tufw-alumni-publications/391

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Publications for TUFW and Predecessors at Pillars at Taylor University. It has been accepted for inclusion in TUFW Alumni Publications by an authorized administrator of Pillars at Taylor University. For more information, please contact pillars@taylor.edu.

MR. EZRA ROTH, PRES.
REV. H. E. TROPF, VICE PRESMISS SALOME SCHUG, COR. SEC.
MISS SARAH STEINER, REC. SEC.
REV. B. F. LEIGHTNER, TREAS.

The Fart Wayne Bible Training School

Executibe Committee

MR. EZRA ROTH
REV. H. E. TROPF
MISS SALOME SCHUG
MISS SARAH STEINER
REV. B. F. LEIGHTNER
REV. J. H. ALLEN
REV. C. W. OVER

OFFICES
FORT WAYNE BIBLE TRAINING
SCHOOL
FORT WAYNE, IND.

Fellowship Circle

Address All Correspondence To The

THAT YE ALSO MAY HAVE FELLOWSHIP WITH US AND TRULY OUR FELLOWSHIP IS WITH THE FATHER, AND WITH HIS SON JESUS CHRIST.—1 JOHN 1:3

July 2nd

19.

To The Members of The Ft. Wayne Bible Training School Fellowship Circle.Fort Wayne, Ind...

19

"Greetings in Jesus Name."

"O magnify the Lord with me and let us exalt His name together" for "The Hord hath done great things for us whereof we are glad".

Whu will be glad to know that the past school year, 1918-1919, has been one owned of God and crowned with much blessing. In spite of the world-wide turmed and strife and much sickness. God permitted as to continue on almost uninterrupted. A sweet spirit of Christian tellowship prevailed in the school.

small margin. Naturally speaking, we could not expect such a large enrollment as former years because of the military conditions existing last fall; but our God was able for "all things are possible with Him". How grateful we should be to Him for all this!!

A class of fourteen, ten young women and four young men, considered the outlined course and graduated on the 22nd of May. Several of this other have volunteered for the foreign fields, some for line and one for China. During the summer months Miss Ruby I adgren will have charge of the Fort Wayne Rescue Mission in the absence of Bro. and Sister Nipper; Mr. Reginald Shepley will be engaged in the Indiana tent work; Miss Louise Richert in the city mission work in Peoria, Ill.; other members of the class will be actively engaged in various other kinds of Christian work.

Rev. James H. Allen has resigned the principalship of the School with a view to cetting ready to go to South America in 1920, and Rev. H. C. Thiessen has taken his place. Brother Allen is devoting all of his time this summer in the norther lumber camps among the hundreds of "lumber-jacks". May the Lord indeed bless his ministry and give him souls for his hire.

NEWS FROM FORMER STUDENTS.

Mrs. Mary Amstutz Sharp, a former student of the School, who resided at Phoenix, Ariz., was called home in May, after a sickness of only nine days duration, to be with Jesus. May the Lord comfort and strengthen the husband and two children in this great bereavement.

We wish to sound a note of praise in behalf of Mrs. Peter Eicher in India. The Lord is wonderfully restoring her and we trust she will soon be able to resume her work which lies so heavily on lor heart.

Miss Ida Rogers, a graduate and a former teacher of the School is laboring among God's chosen people, the Jews.